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Drop a Business Card to help  

AVEO donate to kidney cancer 
 

AVEO Oncology will be making a donation to a kidney cancer 

advocacy foundation for each business card that is dropped by 

a healthcare professional at our AVEO Commercial Virtual 

Booth at the 2021 ASCO Annual meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed our booth and found the resources 

valuable.  If you have any questions or would like to learn more, 

please contact us at the email address provided at our booth. 

 


